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First name: Theresa

Last name: Jump

Organization: OPAC

Title: Member-At-Large

Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Northwest Forest Plan Amendment.

As a community, we are unable to choose a specific 'alternative.'

1)Such a massive undertaking ideally would have townhall-style meetings, with all stakeholders present, with
guestion-and-answer opportunities.

2)Citizen's coalitions from timber harvesting/management, recreational, and environmental should be included on
the decision-making panel. The ONF belongs to the people.

3)We're requesting the plan is revised to allow ONF to manage using matrix forests, especially those matrices
that have been harvested previously. Old-growth should be left as it is. ONF has plenty of timberland.

4)We're requesting ONF roads be maintained for harvest management, fire suppression, and recreation.

5)Tribal input regarding forest management and prescribed burns should be regarded.
All the best,

Theresa Jump
Olympic Public Access Coalition
Hoquiam, WA



